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Thank you for taking the time to read this weekly newsletter.  
We hope you will find its contents useful.  

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
 
 

Easter Holidays: 
 

Break up  
Fri 1st April 

-  
Back to school  
Wed 20th April 

 
INSET DAY 

Tues 19th April 

STARS OF THE WEEK 
 
 
 
 
 
Indigo   Layan 
Lilac  Jesaiah 
Silver Iqra 
Crimson Jameela 
Yellow     Alisha 
Gold  Amrou-Uwais 
Green    Yaqub Abdi 
Pink   Harry 
Purple Olivia 
Orange Aran 
Brown   Zain  
Red    Milly 
Blue  Berlain 
  

Well done superstars! 

World Book Day  
 
The children had a great day celebrating 
World Book Day.  Many children and staff 
came to school in pyjamas.  Lots of exciting activities took place 
around the school throughout the day.  Thank you to Harry for     
organising the day.  Thanks also go to our local Morrisons who   
donated  a   hamper 
of lovely books to    
Pakeman.  
Uziel, Grace and     
Redon very kindly 
went along to the 
store to collect this 
hamper on 
our behalf. 
 
 

Celebrate World Book 
Day by enjoying FREE 
audiobooks.  Click on 
the link: 

Free Audiobooks Goodbye to Fluffy, Ducky and Rainbow 
 
Our resident ducks are beginning to get too big for their home in 
the Reception playground.  We have therefore made the decision 
to rehome them.  Fluffy, Ducky and Rainbow will soon move to a 
lovely big pond.  They have brought everyone so much pleasure 
over the past few months, as we have watched them grow from 
tiny ducklings to the beautiful ducks we see today. 

https://www.worldbookday.com/world-of-stories/


A full colour version of this newsletter can be found on our school website at: www.pakemanprimary.co.uk 

  
 
 

 
 

Attendance and Punctuality 

Important Parent Meetings 
 
Please check if any of the meetings below apply to you.  If so, please 
come along to the lodge and hear staff advise you on best ways to    
support your children with SATs and Phonics 

 
Tuesday 8th March 9am - KS2 SATs (Year 6)  
Charlie (Year 5/6 Lead) and Ben (Deputy) will be giving information to parents/carers of pupils 
in Year 6 on how to help your children prepare for the SATs. 
 
Wednesday 9th March 9am - KS1 SATs (Year 2)  
Alana (Year 1/2 Lead) and Ben (Deputy) will be giving    
information to parents/carers of pupils in Year 2 on how 
best to help your children prepare for SATs. 
 
Tuesday 22nd March 9am - Phonics Screening  (Year 1)  
Hazel (Phonics Lead) and Ben (Deputy) will be giving     
information to parents/carers of pupils in Year 1 on how to 
help your children prepare for the phonics screening check. 

Staff would love to see as many of you as possible. 

Competition -  WINNERS  

Thank you to all children who entered our 
book cover design competition.  Our super 
winners are: 

 
 Leonardo in Yellow class  

 
Idris in Crimson class 

 
 
 
 

Prizes will be awarded by Emma. 

Online Safety 
 
Online safety remains a priority, so it is good to remind ourselves of the issues that our children 
face online and the resources available to help tackle these issues.  The NSPCC provide good 
online safety talks for parents and carers.   
 
If you would like to have conversations with 
your child about online safety check the link 
below for some useful tips: 
 
Online Safety For Children   

Year Group Best   
Attendance 

Most   
Improved  

Attendance 

Best  
Punctuality 

EYFS & 
KS1 

 
Gold Class 

Yellow Class 

 
Gold Class 

  

 
 Yellow Class 

 

KS2  
Purple class 

 
Under 96% 

 
Red Class 
Blue Class 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/talking-child-online-safety/


A full colour version of this newsletter can be found on our school website at: www.pakemanprimary.co.uk 

 Climate Change Protesters - Years 3 and 4 
 

Years 3 and 4 have been learning about Energy and Power.  This topic culminated in a    
wonderfully noisy protest in the playground about Climate Change last week.  The protesters 
showed off their amazing placards and posters.  They also enjoyed making plenty of noise 
with their chants. It was great to see parents/carers, neighbours and other children getting  
involved and supporting the protest too. 



 
World Book Day 2022 - Pakeman In Pyjamas 


